	
	You are Invited!

A.N.C.L International “Potluck” Lunch

Sunday, February 28, 2010

Following Worship Service


What is a “potluck”? “Potluck means that everyone supplies some of the food.”

The ANCL International Potluck and Music extravaganza is just less than 20 days away! 

        A wonderful response of volunteers will make this a great day for everyone. 
How you can help to make the lunch a success?
Please e-mail Dawn Urbon at durbon@yahoo.com  to offer your help in any of the following areas.    If you are willing to help with any of these, please respond as soon as possible.
We need:

            3 people to help carry supplies in from the cars and setup at 9:15
3 people to help set up from 10:05 to 10:30
Task – Direct food to proper area as it comes in the door, label food and nationality

 

4-6 people to help with table & chair set up at end of the Worship Service
Task – set up tables and chairs in the worship area, put utensils and water bottles on tables

 

4-5 people to set up food after the worship service
Task – Set out and uncover food, set up serving utensils, etc.

 

5 people to help serve during the dinner
Tasks – 2 adults to serve wine and beer, and two helpers to rotate empty dishes with full ones

 

8 people to be a cleanup crew – after all the fun, we need help with the clean up
Task – put away tables and set up chairs, sweep/wash floors. Clean any glasses, etc.

 

 

What to bring to the International Potluck and Music extravaganza
 
· Yourself, friends and family
· TWO* main food dishes to share that reflect your country of origin or culture
(Each dish should be large enough to serve 8 people)
· Please avoid using nuts or nut oil in the dish you bring (some folks have serious allergies)
· If you bring a dessert, please insure that the other dish is a main course   

· Please come 15 minutes early to the Worship service to pass along your food item.
·  We will supply all drinks and dishes etc.

*Last year we only brought one main dish to share and we ran out of food near the end. 
I realize it is harder to prepare two dishes but that is what we need from each family if it is to be a good experience for those that are last in line! 
We hope to see you there!
